
State of Florida 

O ~ O O d O  -Pa2 &, DATE: July 14,2000 
TO: Kay  fly^, Division of Records and Reporting 0 6  
FROM: Ralph Von Fossen, Division of Policy Analysis and Intergovernmental Liaison 
RE: Confidential Information Regarding AT&T 

The analysis for which this information was requested has been completed and 
Document No. 07646 may be returned to the company. 


